
To: Kristin Latham-Scott, President Faculty Senate 
From: Janeanne Rockwell-Kincanon, Division chair for library faculty 
Re: Proposal for renaming division 
Date: May 21, 2020.  
 
The library faculty propose to drop all uses of ”Library and Media Services” and its abbreviation 
“LMS.” Media ​collections ​are now fully understood to be part of the overall library collection, 
making this callout extraneous. Furthermore, Academic Innovation, the new sibling unit to the 
library, will be taking on the content​ creation ​aspect of “media services.”  
 
Library Division​ is the new name of the group composed of library faculty.  
 
 


